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202 PAKADE!

October 8, 2021

The costume parade for Hahntown students is scheduled for Friday, October 29™ and the
party will begin immediately following the parade. At approximately 1:45 PM our students will be
led outside through the main doors by the office. The parade route will take the students on the
sidewalk that leads to the drive on the Tinker's Run side of the building. Once the students circle
the building once, they will reenter the building at door #11. In the event of poor weather
conditions, the parade will be canceled. Parents are asked to view the parade from the road
that circles the building along the parade route. We also remind you that pets are not permitted
on school property and there should be no smoking or vaping while on school property.

Our morning Kindergarten students will exit out the front door and parade along the
sidewalk for their parents at 11:35, prior to dismissal in their respective dismissal areas. We ask
that you stand by your vehicles and keep the sidewalk open for the students.

All students who will be dressing in costumes are to bring their costumes with them to
school on Friday morning. Each costume should be in a bag, which is clearly marked with the child's
first and last names. Half-day kindergarten students may wear their costumes to school that day
to eliminate excessive amounts of time being required for dressing here, however we ask that you
use good judgment in costume selection to eliminate potential safety hazards for students as they
board and exit their buses. Full-day Kindergarten students will dress in school prior to the parade,
and will be permitted to remain in their costumes to ride home at the end of the day. I highly
suggest that large face masks not be a part of the costumes worn for our parade to eliminate the
potential of difficulties walking and tripping during the parade.

It is suggested that costumes be kept relatively simple to permit the students to
independently change quickly prior to and then again following the parade. All students in grades 1
- 4 should be prepared to change back into their school clothes prior to boarding their buses.
Costume weapons of any kind are not permitted at schooll If a weapon is part of the
costume, it must stay at home! Your child will not be permitted to carry it during the

parade.




Please note that no vehicle traffic will be permitted around the school while the parade is
in progress. If you park in the lots around the school, you will have to wait until the parade is
completed before you will be able to leave. Please consider parking in the lot next to the softball
field on the high school campus and walking down to view the parade to help reduce the traffic
congestion around Hahntown Elementary School. Parents, please note: Police could ticket vehicles
that are parked along Entry Road. Parking down into Tinker's Run is permitted.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me or speak to your child's

teacher.

Thank you, _
Lisa A. Willig
Principal



